Parkers Chapel School
Called Board Meeting

Administration Building
May 1, 2017 @ Noon

Meeting was Called to Order at Noon and a quorum was established with the
presence of Jason Hardy, Wes Taylor, Emily Carelock, and Lisa Murray. Howard
Skinner was not present.

Mr. White presented his possible recommendations for Head Softball/AD position
and the Transportation Director’s position. Mr. White asked Board members if
they saw any issues with the direction he was going with his process of
selection. There were some concerns expressed by Board members on whether
Mr. White’s choice for Softball coach was experienced enough in softball. After
much discussion, it was determined that Mr. White would finish up his
interviews and present his recommendation at a Called Board meeting on May
4th at 6pm.

Meeting was Adjourned at 12:33pm.
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